
  

 

 
 

Independent Member 
Financial Management, Audit, Risk and Compliance Committee 

 
The City of Melville is seeking applications from interested persons with qualifications, skills 
and experience in financial management, risk management and audit roles. 
 
This position is for a fixed term ending in October 2020.   The City will reimburse expenses 
to $2,500 per annum for attendance at usually four meetings per annum. 
 
An application information pack is available on the City’s website at 
https://www.melvillecity.com.au/currentjobs . 
 
Please submit your letter of application and CV detailing your experience and qualifications 
to Locked Bag 1, Booragoon WA 6954 or Governance@melville.wa.gov.au by 9 
November 2018 noting any current or potential conflict of interest. 
 
Please contact Mr K Wan, Process Improvement Auditor on 9364 0632 for further 
information.  
 
 
Marten Tieleman 
Acting Chief Executive Officer 
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